
2025-2026 

5th Grade Supply Wish List 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     To help you take advantage of Back-to-School sales, we have compiled a list of 

supplies that your child will need for the fifth-grade year. 

 

 

• 1 pair of personal ear buds/headphones 

• 1 - 1½ inch 3-ring binder 

• 1 pencil pouch (or box is acceptable)  

• 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

• 2 or more packages of expo markers, Black – thin 

• 2 folders with pockets and prongs, plain colors  

• 4 composition notebooks – no spiral please 

• 36 pencils sharpened.  

• 2 boxes of Kleenex 

• 1 package of colored pencils 

• 1 package glue sticks 

• 1 highlighter 

 

Wishlist 

• Expo markers 

• Post-its 

• Lysol wipes 

 

Anona planners will be given to each child and placed in the 3-ring binder and will act as 

their take home folder.  

 

If purchasing any of the above items creates a hardship, please contact the front office 
or your child’s classroom teacher at 727-588-4730.  We will try to assist you.  We look 
forward to seeing you in August! 
 
Thank you, 

The Fifth Grade Teachers 


